
From: jbgraves4548  

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 1:27 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Sound variance 

 

 

I live in the Como neighborhood and I feel there should not be a sound variance. I can hardly 

stand to be in my backyard during this thing every year. ...why does our neighborhood have to 

tolerate all this noise? 

I don't understand why it is held in Como pk.Why not at the Blaine sports center which has Lots 

more space and soccer fields? 

This goofs up the whole neighborhood during a weekend when we the neighbors are trying to 

enjoy time outdoors in our yards. It also makes it impossible to use the park...and the traffic is 

unreal. 

All in all it is a bad place to hold such a large event. 

NO No no on sound variance. 

 


